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June 21, 1973

MYy, Puyzaant Babixian
14311 East 208d 8t
Brooklyn, H, Y. 11230

Dear #r, Babiklaa:

! I received your letter of June 18, and of course,
{ I understand.

1f vour preferance for service is in snother area,
that is fine, The lmportant thing is to sexve the Chureh,
And I gyree that you can serve it best whezre your main
interaests 1lie.

Thanks for everything,

Sincerely,

Jaak Antreassian
Executive Director
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